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If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               19th July 2024 

 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘HONESTY’ 

 
‘When you walk a life of honesty, you live a life 

of truth’ 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Mon  2 Sep   Inset Day (teacher training) 
Tue  3  Sep   KS1 Return to School 8:45am 
 

Happy Summer Holidays 
 
This is the last newsletter of the year as 
we break up for the summer holidays today. 
We would like to wish everyone a very 
happy and safe summer. All the staff would 
like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for your very kind gifts – they are very 
much appreciated. We look forward to 
welcoming Y1 and Y2 children back on 
Tuesday 3rd September. For nursery and 
reception children, letters have gone home 
with start dates and times. 
 
 

Summer HAF 
 
 
The Summer HAF programme starts on the 22nd 
July and there are lots of great activities 
happening over the school holidays. Children and 
young people, from reception to age 16, who are 
eligible for benefits related free school meals, 
will be able to access hundreds of activities  
including specific provision available for children 
with SEND or additional needs, at no cost. 
There’s a great range of activities across the city 
and a meal will be provided for every child 
attending. We have introduced a new central 
booking system to make it easier for you to find 
and book the activities. You can find out where 
your nearest scheme is by clicking on this link:  
 

https://eequ.org/liverpoolhaf 

Y2 
 
We would just like to say a fond farewell to our 
wonderful Y2 children as they move to the 
Juniors in September. Good luck to them all, we 
know they will love it. 
 

97+% Attendance 
 

Well done to all the children who achieved 
97+% attendance this year – this is a great 
achievement and one which they should all 
be proud of. The children were given 
awards in assembly this week. 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

07871782263   - School Mobile 
 
SCHOOL TIMES: 8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       95% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   93%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   93% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    97% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    91% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   95% 
 
Only 1 class in green this week – 
well done to Tulips for fabulous 
attendance! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

95% 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 
 
 

The best class for attendance 
for this year was Tulips (1D) who 
were  awarded a special treat! 
Well done Tulips, keep it up when 
you go to Y2 in September! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


